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Report Number: 2019-1121

Incident:  Disorderly Conduct
Location: S. Ridge Road/IL Route 126
Township: Na-Au-Say

Date, Time Occurred: (04/18/19, 1748hrs
Date, Time Assigned: 4/18/19, 1810hrs

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the area of S. Ridge Road and IL Route 126 for
a report of road rage incident. The complainant reported his vehicle was approached while '
stopped at a traffic light after being tailgated by another motorist while traveling on S. Ridge
Road. The incident is under investigation.

Reporting Deputy: R. Pearson #85 o
D
Supervisor: // J Disseminated on:

The Sherilll's Office would like to remind the public tiat all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-1119

Incident:  driving under the influence
Location: Route 30 at Gordon Road
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: 04/18/19 @ 1923 hours

Date, Time Assigned: 04/18/19 @ 1923 hours
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies conducted a traffic stop on a vehicle after observing a traffic
infraction at the intersection of Route 30 and Orchard Road Thursday evening. Upon further
investigation the driver, Elaxus Ann Haas, a 24 year old female from the 300 block of N. Blue
Jay Street in Cortland, was arrested for driving under the influence. Haas was transported to the
Corrections Division and cited for Disobeying a Traffic Signal and DUIL.

Reporting Deputy: Cooper #169
Supervisor: V/ f / 3 Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



